Temple Emeth invites you to the annual

RABBI JOSHUA TRACHTENBERG
MEMORIAL LECTURE

Friday, October 13 at 8:00 pm

Rabbi Barry Schwartz, Congregation Adas Emuno, Leonia
Editor-in-Chief Emeritus of the Jewish Publication Society
Will Speak On " The Blessing of Doubt — Jewish Agnosticism'"’

e

In an age of renewed culture wars, is there a way to bridge the gap? Based
on his provocative new book Open Judaism: A Guide for Believers, Atheists
and Agnostics, Rabbi Barry Schwartz makes the case for an inclusive middle
ground. Embracing the blessing of doubt, he argues that a little agnosticism can
go a long way toward a humble and pluralistic worldview. Open Judaism is
about finding our place in the "Jewniverse" of modern Jewish thought — Jewish
theology like you haven't heard it before!

We are pleased to welcome the clergy and members of Congregation
Adas Emuno in Leonia to this service. A festive Shabbat dinner will precede
the service at 6:00 pm. The cost of the dinner is $40 and reservations can
be made on the Temple website by clicking here https://emeth.org/event/
trachtenbergdinner#. The deadline to register is Wednesday, October 11. If you
have dietary restrictions contact Elaine Pollack at ecpollack33@gmail.com.
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